BAROSSA VILLAGE INDEPENDENT LIVING UNITS SOCIAL CLUB NOTES
AUGUST 2020

Nineteen members ventured out for the August meeting of our social club. | think Bangers and Mash was the
draw card. Kevin welcomed and thanked everyone for coming.

Those attending were: Doug Fisher, Bette Kempton, Jackie Chapman, Bev. Reid, Nita Jones,Kevin Prouse,
Judy Richardson, Helen Roesler, Ruth Jarman, Judy Clarke, Carol McConnachy, Vi. Mitchell, Jean Higginbottom,
Yvonne Wuttke, Elaine Souter, Rita Dury, Jeannie Whitelaw, Christine Bassham and Magda Lausberg.

The meeting opened at 1.25 p.m.
Apologies were sent from Ros. Hayward and Di. Coverdale.
Happy birthday was sung to Jean, Judy Richardson and Mike.

The minutes of the July meeting were read. Helen asking that they be accepted and Judy Richardson seconding
the motion. All those who attended the last meeting agreed.

The members were then told of the activity for the next four months:

September 14th 2020 will be an auction. Please bring a new, wrapped item to the value of $5.00 or more to be
auctioned after the usual meeting. This is the main fundraising activity of the year.

October 12" 2020 there will be a show and tell day. Please bring an item of interest that has a story behind it.
November 13" 2020 we hope to have Doug Venning to sing and play his guitar for us. Always good for a sing-a-
long.

December 14" 2020 will be the Christmas luncheon. More information at a later date.

Vi. read the financial statements for the year and the last couple of months because they were unavailable due
to unforeseen circumstances. Vi. asked that they be accepted and Judy Clarke seconded the motion. All who
attended the previous meetings agreed.

Yvonne asked for a price breakdown for the previous catered for luncheon. It was quite a bit cheaper than going
to a restaurant or hotel. She also asked if once used electrical appliances could be used at the auction. It was
thought that they would need to be checked by a professional, so would be unsuitable.

As there was no more business Kevin closed the meeting at 1.45 p.m.

We were then entertained by “Bangers and Mash”. Lovely old tunes were enjoyed by all including a medley from

”

“Sound of Music”, “I’'m forever blowing Bubbles”, The theme from “Butterflies” and a cute little tune entitled
“Gilly Gilly Ossenfeffer Katzenellen Bogen by the Sea”, among many others.

We all had the best sing-a-long.
A cuppa and afternoon tea concluded the afternoon.

We are always looking for new members, so please come along at 1.15p.m. on September 14th, bring along a
plate of afternoon tea and for next month only an item to auction. Thank you so much.

Jackie Chapman (Secretary).



